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Subject:  FREEZER OVERFLOW PAN ELIMINATION 
 
Beginning in February of 2004 the external condensate overflow pan will no 
longer be supplied with any reach-in freezers.  This pan was only necessary in rare 
circumstances and in many cases was never installed. 

 
The freezers will continue to have mounting holes for the overflow pan in the 
event it is needed.  Simply order the parts below from your local distributor and 
follow the attached instructions. 
 
    Bracket  4A0878-01 
    Bracket  4A0879-01 
    Overflow Pan 4A2081-01 
    T2 Screw (4) 7P32-0408 
 
For questions regarding this issue please contact the Technical Support department 
by e-mail at techsupport@hoshizaki.com or phone at 1-800-233-1940. 
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FREEZER OVERFLOW PAN 
INSTALLATION INSTRUCTIONS 

 
 

 
 


